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Abstract
This document contains a proposed draft invitation to the IEEE 802 sponsored Coexistence Workshop in Vienna, Austria.
Proposed invitation letter
TO:
· <addressee list>
CC:
· <cc list>
SUBJECT: Invitation to Coexistence Workshop in Vienna in July 2019[footnoteRef:1]  [1:  This document represents the views of the IEEE 802.11 Working Group, and does not necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.] 

DATE: 18 January 2019
Dear <addressee>,
We are delighted to invite interested members of <your organisation> to participate in a one day Coexistence Workshop being hosted by the IEEE 802.11 Working Group, in collaboration with 3GPP RAN, in Vienna, Austria on Wednesday,  17 July 2019 between 1pm and 9pm.
The objectives of the Coexistence Workshop are to:
· Share information on plans for future technology standards (particularly IEEE 802.11 and 3GPP NR-U)  in the 6 GHz band 
· Assess coexistence issues and topics related to the simultaneous use of IEEE 802.11 and 3GPP NR-U in the 6 GHz band, including coexistence criteria and mechanisms
· Discuss related coexistence topics of interest, including deployment-based experience of 3GPP LAA/eLAA coexistence with IEEE 802.11ax in the 5GHz band.
If any members or representatives of your organisation would like to make a presentation, we request that you send Andrew Myles (amyles@cisco.com) a brief summary of the presentation before 12 May 2019, along with a time requirement estimate. Material is more likely to be accepted if it is focused and short. Presentations should be written to encourage discussion and assist building consensus. It is expected that the agenda will be confirmed by the end of May 2019.
The logistical details of the Coexistence Workshop, including registration deadlines, hospitality and fees are still being organised. We expect these details will be available by the end of February 2019, and will be published on http://www.ieee802.org/11/Reports/csc_update.htm.
The Coexistence Workshop is scheduled for the same week as the IEEE 802 Plenary meeting, in adjacent locations. Attendees at the Coexistence Workshop may also like attend the IEEE 802 Plenary meeting, with a separate registration (details will be available at http://www.ieee802.org/11/Meetings/Meeting_Plan.html).
We look forward to your response.
Regards,
/s/
Andrew Myles (amyles@cisco.com)
Chair of IEEE 802.11 Coexistence Standing Committee
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